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ACADEMIC DEVELOPMENT

Hi Families,


I’m so excited to welcome our K-State School 
Counseling Intern, Taylor Best, to Munson! Ms. Best 
will be interning at Munson for the semester, and 
will graduate from KSU in May with her Master’s 
Degree in School Counseling and Student 
Development. Ms. Best will provide individual and 
small group counseling, with parent permission, as 
well as provide classroom guidance lessons. 


The kiddos and staff at MPS have loved having her 
here and have made her feel so welcome already! If 
you have any questions, please email myself (above) 
or Ms. Best at tbest@usd263.org .


Thank you!

National School Counseling Week, sponsored 
by the American School Counselor 

Association (ASCA), highlights the unique 
contribution of school counselors within U.S. 
school systems and the impact they can have 
in helping students achieve school success 
and plan for a career. It’s also a time for 
school counselors to say THANK YOU to 

families, administrators, and staff who team 
with us and support us in our role as school 

counselor at MPS!

Thank you all! 

Love,  
Mrs. Jacobs and Ms. Best


